LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
YOKOHANMA ,

8th July, %952

Dear Sir,

In reply to your classing letter of the 27th June 1952,
we have to state as follows :

"UsA MARU" The reported thickness off the 2nd deck
stringer plate in way of bridge - 8mm.- is
confirmed., This thickness i1s as shown on tkh
approved plan of Second Deck.

"T0ZAN MARU" The Forging and Casting Certificates were o
"TOKYO MARU" forwarded with our letter of the 24th June 1952
The approved plans requirédg certification (
are awaited.
"PoKYQ MARU™ As requested we now forward herewith plans
BRIl e /o e of

Stern Construction and Bow Constrnction.v/
It 1s regretted that these nlans were not
sent with the 1lst Enrty report.
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